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Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station, Unit 3 
Docket No. 50-287 

Dear Dr. Grace: 

By letter dated October 21, 1985, Duke Power Company submitted information 
concerning the Oconee Unit 3 steam generator, pursuant to Oconee Nuclear 
Station Technical Specification 4.17.6(a). The steam generator plugging 
for the current Unit 3 refueling outage was completed on August 31, 1985; 
however, the number of tubes removed from service was incorrect. The "A" 
OTSG had a total of four.(4) tubes removed from service by stabilizing 
and/or plugging. The "B" OTSG had a total of ten (10) tubes removed 
from service by stabilizing and/or plugging.  

Very truly yours, 

Hal B. Tucker 
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cc: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Ms. Helen Nicolaras 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Mr. J. C. Bryant 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Oconee Nuclear Station 
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